

Status Report

ICANN DSSA Working Group

Date	Number	Problems: Review & Approval?	Resources?	Missed Targets?	Technical Problems?	Scope Changes?	Estimate Problems?	Milestones
1-May-11		Reports start -- see earlier reports for status details						
25-Aug-12	58	n	n	n	n	y	n	
1-Sep-12	59	n	n	n	n	n	n	
8-Sep-12	60	n	n	n	n	n	n	
15-Sep-12	61	n	n	n	n	n	n	
22-Sep-12	62	n	n	n	n	n	n	
29-Sep-12	63	n	n	n	n	n	n	
6-Oct-12	64	n	n	n	n	n	n	
13-Oct-12								Travel to Toronto
20-Oct-12	65	n	n	n	n	n	n	Toronto meeting complete
27-Oct-12								
3-Nov-12								
10-Nov-12	66	y	n	n	n	n	n	
17-Nov-12								
24-Nov-12	67	n	n	n	n	n	n	
1-Dec-12								Review public comments and determine what to do
		"on hold" period -- between now and Beijing meeting, while Board DNS risk management consultants complete their work						
9-Mar-13								Determine status and next-steps prior to Beijing
16-Mar-13								
23-Mar-13								
30-Mar-13								

Accomplishments this period

DSSA

Took a first look at public comments -- preliminary conclusion is that there are no changes needed to the Phase I report, but Patrick is on the hook to get that finished
 Wrapped up work until early March when we will reconvene to see how the work of Board consultant is going

DSSA Ops Group

Developed the "review public comments and go on hold until Beijing" approach

Plans for next period

DSSA

No meetings until March unless requested by the consulting team

DSSA Ops group

No meetings until March unless requested by the consulting team

Issues and concerns

None